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Western Regional Integrated Health Authority

March 6, 2006

Dr. Kara Laing
Leonard H. Bliss Murphy Cancer Centre

300 Prince Phillip Drive

51. John's
Newfoundland

AlB 3V6

Dear Dr. Lang,

As peT Eastern Health's ERPR recall protocol, please find the enclosed patient

report on the above mentioned patient who was seen in Cleveland Clinic and has

according to our hospital records been taking Tamoxifen. Her ER was reported as

negative. In our review of cases for retesting, she was not sent since she was seen at

Cleveland Clinic, but it has come (0 my attention that she was not in fact retested there. I

am sending you this report wondering ifin fact she needs 10 be retested since she is

apparently taking tamoxifen. Could you please advise me .fwe need to senllhe tissue to

Mount Sinai or not. J look fOJV.'ard to your reply.

Thanks,

Paul R. Neil M.D.
Director of Pathology
Western Regional Integrated Health Authority

Comer Brook
NL
A2H 617

Dr Pau!l\-eil, Dueclor of Palholog\' and Laboratorv :\tedlcme

P.O. Box 2005. Comer BI~k.:"lL - A~H 6J7
Phone: (709) 637-5000. Extension 53 10

E-mail: pneil@healthwesl nfca
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